
From: Robert C. Casad [mailto:casad@sunflower.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2011 3:06 PM 
To: Scott McCullough 
Subject: May 25 agenda item 11 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
  
I understand the Kappa Delta Sorority is seeking to subdivide some of the property given to them by West 
Hills Homes Association. I understand that there is a covenant in the deed under which they hold the 
property specifically prohibiting any further development of that land. 
  
I do not know what part of the property they want to set up as a separate lot, but whatever it is, it would 
be a violation of the covenant to build anything on it. 
  
Even if it were not prohibited, any development that is visible from Emery Road and High Drive would 
drastically change the whole character of the neighborhood, much to the detriment of nearby property 
owners. 
  
Accordingly, we oppose any change in the property or its classification. 
  
  
Robert C.and Sarah M, Casad 
1130 Emery Road 
casad@sunflower.com 
 



From: Kurt Falkenstien [mailto:kstien1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2011 5:10 PM 
To: lharris1540@gmail.com; cblaser@sunflower.com; Bradley R. Finkeldei; laraplancomm@sunflower.com; 
bculver@bankingunusual.com; rhird@pihhlawyers.com; charlie.dominguez@therenewgroup.com; 
MontanaStan62@gmail.com; kenziesingleton@hotmail.com; bruce@kansascitysailing.com; samd16@ku.edu 
Subject: Kappa Delta Sorority replatting request 
 
 
I am writing as President of the West Hills Homes' Association concerning the replatting request by the Zeta 
Epsilon House Corporation of Kappa Delta Sorority.  The matter is before you on May 25, 2011. Part of this 
property, known as the "Rock Garden," was previously owned by the association and was deeded by the 
association to the Alpha Phi Society, the predecessor of Kappa Delta, in 1958, with certain restrictions. 
 Specifically, the deed provides that this tract of land is restricted as to use and shall never be used for any 
building purposes nor for any parking facilities.  Should these prohibitions be violated, the land reverts to the 
association.  I am attaching a copy of the deed and a map of the 1958 West Hills Homes Association for your 
review.  
   
If you have questions or would like to discuss this further prior to the meeting, please feel free to contact me at 
218-2146 or kstien1@gmail.com.  Some members of the Board and I will also attend the meeting and be 
available to answer questions. 
 
Kurt Falkenstien 
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